
 
 
 
 
 
18.12.20 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Well we have made it! Thank you for all of your support and all of the kind messages that you have sent 
in the last week. It has been a tough term but you have all really helped us to get through it and we 
appreciate everything that you have done.  
 
Your children have been an absolute credit to you and we are extremely proud of how they have 
adapted to our new routines and of how hard they are working to make up for the learning they lost 
whilst school was shut. Fishergate children really do have a special something and we feel very 
privileged to be lucky enough to teach them.  
 
If anyone would like a Christmas tree we will have two available from tomorrow afternoon. Let Helen or 
Emma know if you are interested.  
 
I hope that you have a relaxing holiday and we are looking forward to welcoming you all back on 
Tuesday 5th January.  
 
Wishing you a happy Christmas and hopefully a better new year than 2020!  
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